April 3, 2009

This is a decision paper.

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Charter Bus Transportation for Senior Trip to St. Louis, MO

REQUEST:
The Senior Class at North Hardin High School has a tradition of attending an amusement park for a senior trip.  This year we request to use charter buses to transport the students to Six Flags, St. Louis.  The students and chaperones will be leaving on Saturday, May 16 at 5:00 am and will arrive in St. Louis at 10:00 am.  Plans include Six Flags, but also a side trip to the St. Louis Zoo.  The buses will return at approximately 2:00 am on Sunday, May 17.

There will be approximately 70 students going on the trip.  Currently, we have 7 confirmed adults going on the trip.  There may be a few more.  So, we should have at least a 1:10 ratio.  Students are paying $70 for the trip.  This includes cost of admission to Six Flags, one meal voucher at the amusement park and paying for the charter bus.  Any cost for the bus not covered by the student fees will be paid from the senior account.  There is no cost to chaperones.  The park provides free chaperone tickets at a ratio of 1:15.  The remaining cost will be paid from the senior account.  

RECOMMENDATION:  Approve the use of charter bus transportation for North Hardin Senior Trip to Six Flags St. Louis and St. Louis Zoo on May 16-17, 2009.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:  I move to approve the use of charter bus transportation for the North Hardin High School Senior Trip to   St. Louis on May 16-17, 2009.

